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II. COMMENTS  
 
Persons, Organizations and Public Agencies Commenting on the Draft EIR 
 
The public comment period for the Draft EIR ended March 15, 2005. A total of seven 
comment letters were received. These are listed below. This chapter includes responses 
to all comment letters received within the 45 public review period. 
 
Comment Letters 

 
1. Southern California Association of Governments, February 8,2005 ...............2.0-2 
2. City of Fullerton, February 10, 2005................................................................2.0-3 
3. City of La Habra, February 18, 2005 ...............................................................2.0-4 
4. California Department of Transportation, March 3, 2005 ................................2.0-5 
5. City of Brea, March 9, 2005.............................................................................2.0-7 
6. Metropolitan Water District of Southern California, March 14, 2005 ...............2.0-8 
7. Department of Toxic Substances Control, March 22, 2005...........................2.0-10 
 
 
 

Orange County Sanitation District  April 20, 2005 
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